
 

 

 
Mask Policy for Students 

 
June 2021 

 

It is the policy of Streetsville Children’s Centre that students who attend:  

 
 Nursery School 3 

 Kindergarten 

 Grade Program 

Will wear a mask while attending school. This mask will be removed for snack, lunch 

and nap (if child naps). 

 

Masks will to be worn outside during recess. When masks are wet or soiled they will 

be changed. 

Streetsville will also have small children’s masks onsite. 

 

This policy will be continually updated as we receive guidance from the Region of 

Peel and the Ministry of Education. 

 

 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

 


